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Andrea Gyger

From: marlat 

Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 3:39 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking; Tom Florez

Subject: Comments - working draft CPF rules

To: Colorado Secretary of State 
       Wayne Williams 
 
       Rulemaking; Suggestions for improvements 
 
Please consider amending the rule for small rural county's required to make a campaign finance reports in the 
current manner.  
 
If they recieve or have on hand no more than $1000. dollars recieved within a two year time period provide or 
allow for them to be exempt from current reporting requirements and provide that they report to The Secretary 
of State either annually or biannualy with a small service or application fee. 
 
Small rural counties are not close in comparison by resource, population and funding as to the larger and more 
fiscal producing counties, entities and individuals. 
 
Small counties historically do not solicit or recieve funds or donations in large sums. There are many rural 
counties where  political parties make no attempt to report and register with the Secretary of State. 
 
Further provide for penalty forgiveness from rural counties that do indeed make an effort to conform to the law 
and report activity. Crowley County Democratic Central Committee is a good example. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Thomas Florez  
Crowley County DP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from Samsung tablet. 




